
GETTING STAKEHOLDERS TOGETHER  
 

          16 November 2016

On Monday evening we hosted an information session between private security
companies and City officials to discuss road closures.

The  security  companies  were  educated  on  the  process  of  Road  Closure
applications and re-applications and were guided as to the do’s and don’ts of the
Road Closure Policy. Some security companies expressed their frustration at the
ban  of  automation  and  the  problems  with  pedestrian  gate  monitoring.  We
pointed  out  that  we  are  negotiating  with  the  Municipality  on  these  issues.
Security companies highlighted that, in the meantime, the City was taking steps to
remove automated structures.

The City officials recommended that we approach Lisa Seftel (Executive Director of
Transport) to discuss holding off on penalizing areas that make use of automation
whilst negotiations are in progress.

Following  the  feedback  and  interaction  during  thus  meeting,  we  have  made
contact with Ms Seftel requesting an urgent meeting.

We will keep you advised of progress in this regard.

Regards

GARY DUKE CELL: 083 383 4951

ELINOR BODINGER CELL:  076 331 8818
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